


guidelines or exempted. IRMC serves as the policy council for university information
management infrastructure matters. Laurel Littrell, Interim Assistant Dean of Libraries, is
chairing IRMC this year. The campus data stewards group is working on actual policies that will
come before IRMC.

The Vice Provost informed us that they are looking into what it would take cost and work-wise
to make the entire campus wireless accessible. A move is also underway to make the campus
telephonic system better. As part of this process, switching from one system to another will
happen sometime during the first two weeks of January. When the switch occurs, the telephone


